
 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
PLEASE POST 

 
Notice is hereby given of a Special Meeting of the Greenwich Board of Education, to be held on 
Tuesday, July 6, 2021 at 7:00 p.m., at Central Middle School, 9 Indian Rock Road, Greenwich, 
CT and via teleconference. Details on accessing the meeting virtually can be accessed at 
GreenwichSchools.org/VirtualMeetings.  The meeting audio can also be accessed by phone at:  
646-558-8656 and entering Meeting ID 871 4515 6904. 
 
The purpose of the special meeting is specifically for the purpose of taking public comment about 
the Public Consulting Group (PCG) Special Education audit findings and recommendations. 

 
The Agenda for the meeting in addition to relevant Board of Education documents are posted at 
GreenwichSchools.org/BoardDocs.  Members of the public can address the Board in real time by 
submitting the Public Comment Speaker Form prior to 12 noon the day of the meeting.  
Comments will be both in-person and virtual, but all speakers must sign up via the form.  Speakers 
will be recognized in the order they signed-up. Each speaker will be allotted three minutes and a 
timer will appear on the screen. The Board will only be taking public comment about the 
Public Consulting Group (PCG) Special Education audit findings and recommendations. 
 
Members of the public may also continue to submit public comments via the following email 
address: boardofedmembers@greenwich.k12.ct.us, beginning at the time of the posting of the 
public notice of a meeting and ending at the scheduled start time of said meeting. These 
comments will be included in the public record for that meeting and posted as a meeting document 
on the GPS e-governance website. Members of the public are encouraged to send their thoughts 
and opinions to the Board at any time, but only those received during the public comment 
submission window will be included in the public record of a Board of Education meeting. 
 
Any questions regarding accessing the meeting should contact BOE Clerk Michael Antonaccio 
by email at michael_antonaccio@greenwich.k12.ct.us. 
 

 
______________________ 
Mr. Peter Bernstein 
Chair, Board of Education 
 
PB/ma 
6/28/21 – 10:30 a.m. 
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